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Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>

Fwd: Pay Day Info/News, September 12th, 2012
1 message

United University Professions <uup@stonybrook.edu> Wed, Sep 12, 2012 at 10:09 AM

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Sept./Oct. 2012

Thur. Sept. 13th • Welcome Back Event, Noon, Ballroom A, SAC Bldg., 1st Fl., (RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org )

Thur. Sept. 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP
to www.uupsbu.org)

Mon. Sept. 24th • UUP Diversity Luncheon, Noon, Wang Brook Room, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )

Wed. Oct. 3rd • Academic Council Meeting, 12:30 pm, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP
to www.uupsbu.org)

Fri. Oct. 5th • Open House (Tea/Coffee), 9:00 am, S-5415, Melville Library, 5th Fl. (Stop By)

Tue. Oct. 9th • Roadmap to Permanent Appointment, Workshop, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org )

Please follow this link for an Update on Your UUP Contract Negotiations:
http://www.uupinfo.org/negotiations/NegBulletin090712Final.pdf

Got Books You are Finished Reading? Help Us!
As part of SBU Libraries "Get Your Read On" campaign, we are asking the campus community to go
green and 
recycle the books you have already read by donating them (novels, paperbacks, etc.) to help fill the
SS Melville 
in our new book exchange program. This past Spring, the Melville Library participated in the Roth Pond
Regatta, 

bringing home a trophy for 2nd place in the Speedster Division. The SS Melville withstood 3 races and
will now 
become a Book Exchange Vessel, holding the donated books for students to borrow. It will be kept in
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become a Book Exchange Vessel, holding the donated books for students to borrow. It will be kept in
the Central 
Reading Room on the first floor of the Melville Library. Donations will be accepted at the Central
Reading Room 
by either Kathleen Maxheimer, 632-7135 or Kristen Cinar, 632-7104. If you are unable to bring them to
us, we 
will try to make other arrangements.  Submitted by: Kathleen Maxheimer/Lib 

Let’s Fight Hunger This October! Third Annual Food Drive
Please join the Stony Brook University UUP Community Services Committee to help fight hunger and
help our
friends and neighbors.  "Poverty Near Record Levels - Poverty is spreading across many groups, from
underemployed 
workers and suburban families to the poorest poor.", Newsday 7/23/12.  We will be collecting during
the month of October, 
and donations will go to L.I. Cares for distribution through their member agencies.  Anyone who can
collect food 
in their department please e-mail Nancy.Gaugler@stonybrook.edu.  Together we can make a
difference!  
Brought to you by the West Campus Chapter UUP Community Services Committee. 

General Membership Meeting of Phi Delta Kappa at Stony Brook University
"Surviving APPR: Advice from a Panel of Administrators and Teachers" 
Thursday, October 18, 2012 • 6:00 pm, Wang Center Room 301. All are Welcome to attend.
Even if you are not a member, please join us for this informative presentation. Free to members, Non-members, $10.00.
(Membership applications will be accepted at sign-in table) Refreshments will be served. 
RSVP by October 12th to: marlene.brennan@stonybrook.edu
Sponsored by the School of Professional Development.

****Please note that because of Google transition our formatting my not appear correctly.****

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Room S-5415  |  Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library  |  Zip = 3388  |  632-6570
Editor: Charlie McAteer  |  Copy Editor: Dawn Svoboda-Pappas  |  Your Happy PayDay Staff : ) 
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*******************************************************************************
Corinne Burns, Chapter Assistant
United University Professions
S-5415 Melville Library
SUNY Stony Brook
Stony Brook, NY 11794-3388
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*******************************************************************************
Corinne Burns, Chapter Assistant
United University Professions
S-5415 Melville Library
SUNY Stony Brook
Stony Brook, NY 11794-3388


